
 
 

 

Walter Infant School  
Taekwondo Club  

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for supporting and allowing your child to attend my Taekwondo lessons over 
the last 10 weeks. 
 
I hope they enjoyed it and learnt something new from this style of Martial Art. 
 
Having achieved the Initial Beginners Level, I would like to offer a further programme 
next term and invite them to complete the next stages of Taekwondo. 
These will expand their knowledge with a new set of skills.   
 
Places will again be available from me via the form below, my email or the school website 
as before. 
I hope they will continue with this activity and look forward to welcoming them back. 
 
The timetable will be from January 7th to March 18th. 
Please let me know w/c January 1st or before for a placement. 
 
If you are interested too, I am still able to offer Taekwondo suits for students to assist 
with the movements and abilities of learning. 
These will cost £20 and are available from me – please use the order form below if 
required. 
 
Any further information about my classes either at Walter Infant or Winnersh, where I 
teach on Saturdays and Mondays, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
My details are below. 
 
Wishing you a very Merry Christmas & New Year 
 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nick Colgate (4th Dan Black Belt) Instructor 
 



2019 SPRING Term TAEKWONDO Activity 

 
 
 
Childs Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Class…………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Monday / Tuesday (please indicate)……………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Cost: 57.50 
 
 
For Bank Transfers, my details are: 
Bank: HSBC 
A/C No: 71565214 
Sort Code: 40 – 47 – 39 
 
 
n.colgate@taschen.com 
 
07900266629 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Suit Order: 

 

I would like to order a suit for my child. 

I enclose £20 

 

Name: 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

mailto:n.colgate@taschen.com

